
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES         SCHOOL LETTERS 

 Nursery Stay and Play — Wednesday 29th  March 9-10am  Letter from Mr Manning 

 PTFA Meeting— Tuesday 28th March 4:15pm  

 Year 5 Cake sale     

 Close for Easter break— Friday 31st March. School re-opens Monday 17th April 

 

STAY AND LEARN — YEAR 5 & YEAR 1.  

Thank you to all the Year 5 & Year 1 grown ups who came to our Stay and Learn sessions this 

week. We loved sharing our learning with you.  

 

NATURE EXPLORERS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Please note, Nature Explorers after school club will not be taking place for the remainder of this 

half term. 

 

VACANCIES 

We currently have a Cleaning vacancy  and 2 Mid-Day Assistant vacancies in school. If you are 

interested in joining our team, please use the following link below, or contact school for more  

information. 

 

MINI KICKERS 

There are spaces available for Reception and Year 1 children. For more information, please see 

flyer on page 2 for details.  

 

COMIC RELIEF  

Thank you for your donations for the Red Nose Day last Friday. We raised a whopping £119.17 

for the charity.  

 

MENU CHANGE 

There will be a menu change on Wednesday 29th March. It’s a yummy Roast Chicken Dinner and 

bunny biscuit for pudding, instead of Cottage Pie. On Thursday 30th March, it will be Cottage Pie 

instead of Sweet and Sour Chicken. 

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER                                                        

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 24th March 2023  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



ATTENDANCE  

Here’s the attendance for this week.   

Well done to Years 6, 4 and Reception  for winning  

the attendance trophy this week. 

Please note, the national attendance is 96% 

 

FREE EASTER PLAY SCHEME 

There are places available over the Easter break for Reception—Year 6 

children. Please see flyer below for more details.  

 

MS LEATH 

Ms Leath is leaving us today onto pastures new. Thank you for all your support within the school. 

We will miss you. 

 

READING CHALLENGE 

This week the children have read a total of 22,272 so that’s a grand total of 780,707. Wow, that’s 

amazing everyone. Keep going!  

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DEE. ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 31st MARCH.  

       STARS OF THE WEEK 

                  Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’.  

          Nursery: Tilley Pearl  Y2:  Cienna Y5: Keelan 

    Rec:  Jax    Y3:   Ruby  Y6: Adam 

      Year 1:  Kathleen Marina Y4:  Finn  

Year % 

Reception 97% 

Year 1  91% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3  96% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 92% 

Year 6 97% 


